
 

 

 

 

Implementation of Corporate Income Tax on Taxpayer Online 

Services (TPOS)  

  

We wish to inform that the implementation (Go-Live date) for the 

new Corporate Income Tax (CIT) process for tax years from 2015 

to 2021 on the Taxpayer Online Services (TPOS) has been 

deferred. Taxpayers and Tax Agents can continue to manually file 

their CIT returns to the Fiji Revenue and Customs Service (FRCS) 

until further notice. 

  

Prior to implementation of the CIT process on TPOS, FRCS will 

conduct thorough consultation and awareness to eliminate any 

misunderstanding before it goes live. This is to ensure that we 

have an automated process that is simple and easy to use and also 

promotes productivity and cost efficiency. 
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